
Summary of the public meeting 

 

The meeting started at 6:00 pm on the 29th of 

September.  6 people that lived or worked near 

the building showed up to ask questions. There 

was a consent of all that showed up that this 

was a positive business plan for the building. All 

of the concerns were about loud music in the 

daytime and loud music late at night.  I 

confirmed for everyone that we would not have 

loud music late at night as we will close by 10 

pm at the latest.  I also confirmed that there 

would be no loud music at all during the 

daytime hours. Overall it was a very positive 

meeting and everyone seemed to be happy 

about what was coming soon. 

 

Jeff Hogan 


